
F2M 
c/o S.G. 
Box 615 
Tenafly NJ 07670 

Dear S.G., 

FTH 

 Haight St. #  
San Francisco CA 94117 

1/17/89 

I was delighted to find your addreso in the latest TS-TS 
Tapestry and to learn about another female-to-male group, 

I am enclosing the latest issue of our newsletter FTH, in which I 
mention F2M. I would very much like to receive your newsletter 
(as well as other femalc-to-cale information you have available, 
such as your r source directory) and will in turn place you on our 
mailing list for future issues of £TI! on a trade subscription 
basis. We also have back issues of FTM, if you're interested. 

Looking forward to hearing from you, and believe our cooperation 
can mutually benefit FT I's and F2M's across the country. 

Yours in liberation, 

Lou Sullivan 
Editor, FTM 

                 




